South Woodham Ferrers Table Tennis Club

[bookmark: _GoBack]Codes of Conduct / Principles of Return for League Matches

As a result of COVID-19, we at South Woodham Ferrers Table Tennis Club have updated our Codes of Conduct to ensure that a return to play following COVID-19 is safe and in accordance with Table Tennis England and Government Guidelines. 

Please note that it is the responsibility of all members of South Woodham Ferrers Table  Tennis Club and there visitors to ensure that the following principles are followed;
 
· If you are showing coronavirus symptoms, or any of your household are self-isolating, you must stay at home and not use our facilities. 
· You must contact the club by telephone or email prior to attending if you or any of your contacts/household test positive for Coronavirus within seven days of visiting the club. Contact should be made to Alan Dadswell email – alandadswell@outlook.com or phone 07702987434
· Masks should be worn in the hall when not actually playing.
· You must adhere to social distancing guidelines at all times the hall has markings of 2 metre distances
· Table tennis etiquette which requires contact (shaking / slapping hands etc) must be suspended for the time being. 
· Players should use one side of the table and not swap ends. 
· Each player should clean their half of the table at the end of each match with the cleaner provided.
· Hand Sanitizer is available in the Hall.
· Players must bring their own drinks bottles and refreshments which are brought in and taken away every session. 
· If 2 matches are being played barriers will be in place and players must NOT cross the barrier under any circumstance.
· Entry and exit to hall will be via Fire Exit doors facing the car park, if 2 matches are taking place on the same night the visiting team name will be posted on each door.
· Woodham players will be responsible for cleaning and storing equipment and chairs at the end of the match please leave quickly and quietly


